
From: 
Sent: 
To: 'cft@cpuc.ca.gov' (cft@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: 3rd Friday Lunch, October 18 - Comsnr. Ferron as guest speaker 

Hello Charlotte - just following up if Commissioner Ferron will be available to be our 
guest speaker at the next 3rd Friday Lunch on October 18. Can you please let me 
know. 

Redacted 

8/12/2011 1:33:32 PM 

Thank you, 
Bernadette 

From: [Reacted 

Sent: Thursday, August 04, 2011 1:23 PM 

To: 'cft@cpuc.ca.gov' 

Subject: 3rd Friday Lunch, October 18 - Comsnr. Ferron as guest speaker 

Hello Charlotte - per our conversation, here are the answers to your questions: 

- what topic to cover? How he likes being a commissioner in the last 6 months 
- what is format? Casual; speaks for 10 minutes (with questions and answers 
afterwards) 
- who is attending? Please see attachment. 
- Where: We are working on securing Prospect Restaurant, located on Spear near 
Folsom 

«...» 

Kindly let me know next week if he will be able to participate, so that we can put a hold 
on people's calendars. Please do not hesitate to call me if you have further questions. 

Thank you for your help. 

Redacted 

Assistant to Brian Cherry 
Vice President Regulation and Rates 
Redacted 
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